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Message from Mrs BowyerDear parents and carers

I hope you have had a good week. It's early days, but I 
am already starting to see the benefits of both 
Ravensthorpe and Middleton working together. 
Middleton children loved Rocky the Raven and have 
now voted for their own school mascot – Marv in the 
Middleton Meerkat! The PKAT iPads also give opportunity 
for children in Y5 and 6 in both schools to work together 
on different projects which is very exciting. Our very own 
Mrs Barnes has led some finance training for Middleton 
staff and we are developing a site team to help both 
schools keep clean, tidy and safe. Unfortunately, there 
has been a rise in positive Cov id cases at Middleton and 
some restrictions have had to be brought back, so 
please remain careful and safe at Ravensthorpe and let 
us know if your child develops any Cov id symptoms so 
we can talk you through what you can do.

Mrs Bowyer and I had the pleasure of interv iewing Head 
Students in Year 6 yesterday. All the applicants were 
fantastic! It was a very tough decision, but I am 
delighted to announce that Sophie, Guste, Ukresh and 
Hazel have been appointed as our new Head Student 
Team. We look forward to working with them.

Have a lovely weekend.

Mr Fry

From the Headteacher’s Office…

Message from Mr Fry

Dear parents and carers,

It has been another busy week here is school and it 
has been lovely to see the children make the most 
of every opportunity on offer. For our oldest 

children in Year 6, they have the chance to build 
on their leadership skills, not only through their 

applications for Head Students, but through the 
Play Leader programme. In Year 4, the children 
have started their swimming lessons and are 

already showing that they can persevere and be 
confident in the water.

Our Reception Children are also now in full time 
and settling in brilliantly. Across school, it always 
take a little time at the start of the year for staff to 

get to know the parents. Our staff work very hard 
to keep every child safe and this can mean that 

drop off and collection can take a little longer at 
the start of term. Thank you for your patience and 
support at these times.

Best wishes,

Mrs. Bowyer



IMPORTANT INFORMATION

If you need 

childcare during 

October half-term 

please contact 

Little Tigers

To find out more please visit Girls', 
Boys' & Training Choir Audit ions | 

National Youth Choirs GB 
(nycgb.org.uk)

To book a place 

please v isit Open 
Events | National 
Youth Choirs GB 

(nycgb.org.uk)

https://www.nycgb.org.uk/girls-boys-training-choir-auditions
https://www.nycgb.org.uk/Pages/Events/Category/open-events


IMPORTANT INFORMATION

Healthy snacks & water bottles

Children can bring in a healthy 

snack, for example a piece of 

fruit to have at break time. This MUST 
NOT be crisps, chocolate or nuts –

we are a nut free school.

Children must bring in a named 

water bottle every day.

Packed Lunches

We are concerned that the amount 

of food being thrown away at 

lunchtimes from packed lunches is 
increasing. We are therefore going 

to ask children with packed lunches 

to put their rubbish back into their 

lunchboxes to bring home so that 

parents can see what has been 
eaten. If you have any concerns, 

please speak to your child's 

teacher.



School Uniform

Uniform Years 1-5

We have now returned to our school uniform on

non-PE days. For Years 1-5 the uniform will be white polo 

shirt, green sweatshirt or cardigan, with grey trousers, skirt or 
pinafore dress (shown in pictures). Black or grey socks/tights 

with smart black trainers or shoes.
Children should not wear patterned leggings or tops to 

school, even on PE days.

Years 1-6

PE Uniform

EYFS will wear 

this every day as 

their 'activity 

uniform'

Year 6 uniform
(in preparation for secondary school)

Our Year 6 children 

should wear a white 
shirt/blouse with a 

house team tie and 

a grey v -neck
knitted jumper. This 

will be worn with 
grey trousers/skirts, 

grey or black 

socks/tights and 
smart black trainers 

or shoes. (A t ie has 
been provided for 

every child in Year 6, if it  
gets lost parents will 

need to replace it). 

From September we 
will be calling parents 
if the incorrect uniform 

is worn. 
Uniform standards will 

also be part of our 
Home School 
Agreement.



News from Sea Eagles.



News from Sea Eagles.



News from Sea Eagles.



We will be sharing more information 

about High Performance Learning 

with parents every week in this 

newsletter and on Twitter 

@RavensthorpeP

Snowy Owls:

Annabelle 

Barn Owls:

Fiona 

1 Yellowbill Kites:

Jessica

1 Red Kites:

2 Sparrowhawks:

Harrison

2 Goshawks:

Kevin

3 Spotted Kestrels:

Pola C

3 Golden Kestrels:

Misela

4 Western Ospreys:

Kian 

4 Eastern Ospreys:

Yazmin

5 Merlin Falcons:

Finley

6 Martial Eagles: 

Nikita

5 Peregrine Falcons:

Lyn

6 Sea Eagles:

Ukresh



If your child achieves a 'Personal Best' out of school, 
please email in to office@rps.pkat.co.uk so we can 

share their wonderful achievements.

This week, all our children in the Owls 

classes started at Ravensthorpe full time. The 

staff in the Owls have been so proud of the 

way the children are playing and working 

together. They are showing lots of kindness 
and care in the classroom and outside. They 

have shown their personal best and have 

also shown that we may all be different, but 

we belong together. Well done Owls!

Well done – we are 

very proud of you!

mailto:office@ravensthorpe.peterborough.sch.uk


Birthdays this week

Happy Birthday from 
everyone at Ravensthorpe!

Seaantae

10 Kajus

7

Hano

7

Armaan

9
Callum

10

Jan Z

9

Sebastian

9

Mr 

Blanchard

Mrs Maryon


